
Office of the City Clerk 
ALEX GEOURNTAS 

City Clerk 

January 6, 2025 

To the City Council 

Dear Councilors: 

In compliance with the order passed by your Honorable Body December 6, 1976, this 
is to inform you that the following was filed by the Boston Planning and Development 
Agency with the City Clerk on December 16, 2024. 

·Proposed Minor Modification to the Washington Park Urban Renewal Plan)
Project No. Mass. R-24, with respect to Parcel F-5. 77 

Respectfully, 

{}bt� 
Alex Geourntas 
City Clerk 
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